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Visitors at the IBSSA HQ 

 
 
Prof. George POPPER, GCKM – Executive President of IBSSA reported about the successful meetings and discussions with the 
following IBSSA representatives, members and invited guests: 
 
 
1. Mr. Bert E. DOMBI (SWI)   Member of Technical Department of IBSSA 
 
The aim of his visit was to bring some more pieces of the new technical equipment – the “MAGPIX” telescopic digital cameras 
to the Headquarters. Mr. Bert DOMBI gave a short lecture with demonstration on these fittings during the II. SEC-tember 
IBSSA International training course in Budapest. 
 
 
2. Dr. Constantin BUZATU (ROM)   2nd Vice Chairman of the Executive Committee 
       Country Representative of IBSSA for Romania 
 
The aim of the visit was to report about several successful training courses and also the preparations of other events in 
Romania with special regard to the World Bodyguard League Balkan Tour 2003, which will be organised in Chisinau between 9 
– 12 October, under the patronage of the Republic of Moldavia's Prime Minister. 
 
 
3. Mr. Genadij SEIBUTIS (LAT)   Country Representative of IBSSA for Latvia 
       Member of VIP Protection and Security Department 
 Mr. Stefan GVOTH (SVK)   Full member of IBSSA 
       General Manager of PATROL Security s.r.o. 
 
The purpose of their visit was to give information about the works of IBSSA in the respective countries and to establish and 
start business relations and mutual cooperation with Hungarian Corporate members of IBSSA. 
 
 
4. Dr. Eriks GRINBERGS (LAT)   Chairman of Legal Department of IBSSA 
 
The delegation from Latvia arrived with the leadership of Dr. Eriks GRINBERGS in order to discuss several matters in connection 
with the Latvian Section of IBSSA and to participate at the Knight Ceremony on the 13th September 2003. 
 
 
5. Dr. Eric R. Van de WALL (NED)   Country Representative of IBSSA for the Netherlands  

Chairman of Medical Department of IBSSA 
 
Dr. Eric Van de WALL also visited Hungary in order to attend the Knight Ceremony and he used the opportunity to report 
about the successful first steps to establish an active Section of IBSSA in the Netherlands. Dr. WALL also gave information 
about his intentions and plans to start organising training courses in the country. 
 
 
6. H.R.H. Prince Michael STEWART OF ALBANY (SCO)  Honorary President of IBSSA 
 
H.R.H. Prince Michael – Honorary President of IBSSA visited Hungary to honour the Knight Ceremony with his presence and 
he also attended the closing events of the II. SEC-tember IBSSA International Special Security Training Course. His Royal 
Highness handed over the IBSSA Certificate of Participation to the attendees of the training course and congratulated to the 
winners, who proved themselves to be the bests in certain categories. 
 
 



 
 
 
NEW MEMBERS OF IBSSA: 
 
 
7. Mr. István F. ELEK (HUN)   Honorary Member of IBSSA 
 
President of Elek Honorary Consul Foundation. 
 
 
8. Mr.  Béla György HORNIK (HUN)  Patronising member of IBSSA 
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